
 

 
TUALATIN DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Commission 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, Executive Director 

FROM: Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

DATE: February 8, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution 623-20 of the Tualatin Development Commission Appointing Members To The 
Urban Renewal District 1 Taskforce. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve resolution. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
On December 14, 2020, the Tualatin Development Commission approved Resolution 622-20 establishing a 
taskforce for an urban renewal plan development for the proposed area of Basalt Creek and Southwest 
Industrial Concept Area. The resolution established a taskforce of up to seven members: four area property 
owners, one overlapping taxing district representative, one member from the Tualatin Planning 
Commission, and one member from the Tualatin City Council. 

The following individuals have been identified for appointment to the District 1 Taskforce: 

 Theresa Haskins – Portland General Electric, property owner. 
 Rachel Duke – Community Partners for Affordable Housing, property owner. 
 Don Richards – Property Owner 
 Nick Storie – Property Owner 
 Cassandra Ulven – Tualatin Valley Fire and Rescue 
 Janelle Thompson – City of Tualatin Planning Commission 
 [Insert Name] – City of Tualatin City Council 
 
OUTCOMES OF DECISION: 
Upon approval of this resolution, the members will be appointed to the urban renewal task force for the 
proposed area. The resolution will expire on September 30, 2021. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
None. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution 
 

 


